CERNSC
Annual Membership Meeting
10/16/24

Welcome!
13 people in attendance (8 board members and 5 non board members)

e Update on Jr. Nordic
o 41 coaches registered from Brian
o 261 skiers registered
m  M/W early bird is FULL
m Space still in both evening groups
o Classic in upper groups
m Purple & Comp will do both skate and classic
m This year will be a test year and look for ways to expand in coming years.
e Master’s Program
o Session 1 will be on December 10, 12, 17, 19 and Jan. 7th & 9th
o Session 2 will be on January 13, 15th, 20th, 22nd, 27th, and 29th.
o 6:30-8pm, Skate on Tuesdays, Classic on Thursdays
m Kristi briefly outlined Andy Hall’s plans for Masters
m Costis $90 per six-day session ($15 per evening)
m Reqister here
e *New* Adaptive program
o Jessica and Phil White to coach
o M/W early bird
m Registration starts Sunday, Oct. 20
m  Will cap at 10 kids for this year and look to expand in following years
e Finance Report - (Bob)
o Treasurer Bob Stehn gave a finance report
o Bob also gave an overview of the ski rentals and gave a summary of the new
skis added to the collection.
o $40 per ski rental this year due to increased costs
o Alan briefly mentioned that the club has need of more storage; Bob highlighted

that there is a need for a heated storage area for the ski groomer. A project of


https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/456231

that size will need to be coordinated closely with Parks and Rec and would take
multiple years to see to fruition.
e Ski the Beach date: Sunday, Feb. 23
o Kiristi provided an overview of Ski the Beach and mentioned the need for
volunteers.

e Ski Tour Dates (email: rosalynsingleton2 @gmail.com)

o Sunday, Dec. 8 at 12:45pm, Briggs Bridge

o Saturday, Dec. 28 at 10am, Peters Creek

o Sunday, Jan. 26 at 12:45pm, Eagle River Nature Center

o Saturday, Mar. 22 at 12:45pm, South Fork to Symphony Lake

o Costis FREE to members

e Volunteer opportunities

o Coaching: Polar Cub coach on M/W, Blue Extra M/W
m Hoping to start rostering as early as the weekend

o Website:
m Discussion about what a new website would look like
m Suggestion about asking a high school student or students to help update

the website.

o data/TeamSnap

o Ski waxing - done!

o Trail Work

o Volunteer coordinator?

o Jr. Nordic Coordinator for ‘25-'26 season

General comments:
Lucy suggested reaching out to the Valley Ski club to see what races they have, invite them to

Ski the Beach and pursue other race opportunities.

Bob reiterated the need for a trails committee that would create the vision for trail

improvements/projects.
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